
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No.: Cir/KG/2020-21/No.20      Date- 25.01.2021 

To: Parents (Junior and Senior Kg) 

From: The Principal  

 

Subject: Video Screening of the School-Parent meeting held on 9th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the parents, who could attend the meeting 

conducted by our Founder Mr. Aditya Handa on 9th January 2021.  

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we could not accommodate a larger group of parents. For those 

parents who could not attend the meeting, the school is arranging a video screening of the session 

recording. Only one parent would be permitted to attend the screening to limit numbers due to 

COVID-19 restrictions and precautions.  

Tentative schedule of the Video Screening: 

Date: 30th January, 2021 (Saturday) 

Time: 3:45 to 6:00 pm (The entire session duration was 2 hours 15 mins. It is important to attend the 

entire video screening to get a holistic perspective of the discussion)  

Venue: Satellite or Santej campus (depending on the registration numbers. Will be intimated to the 

registered parents by 29th January, Friday through a WhatsApp message)  

In case you wish to attend this video screening, kindly indicate your interest by submitting the form 

on the below link, latest by 28th January, Thursday. 

https://forms.gle/uJEfeWEfF9y9FdZSA 
 
Thank you for your support.  

 

With Warm Regards, 

 

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

Principal – Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school  

Redbricks Education Foundation 

https://forms.gle/uJEfeWEfF9y9FdZSA

